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HFC Committee

From: rinko jeffers <rinko.jeffers37@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 7:42 AM
To: HFC Committee
Subject: Re:  Proposed Bill 6.04.041 Feeding of Feral Animals Prohibited

To:  Tasha Kama,  Kahului council member 
 
 I am writing to you today as a citizen of the United States of America, and a resident of the State of 
Hawaii, County of Maui, TO VOICE MY OPPOSITION to the proposed bill 6.04.041 Feeding of 
Feral Animals Prohibited.   
  
The welfare of all species is my core concerns, and I feel that humane treatment of animals is the 
responsibility of the human race. By passing a ruling that insists that “NO person may feed or 
deliberately introduce any food material, substance or attractant directly to, or in the vicinity . 
 
Rinko Jeffers 
369 Onehee Ave., Apt AA3 
Kahului, HI 96732 
 
 


